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Hello, 
I am reaching out because I reject OSU’s application for a gas plant.  The gas plant would be
horrible for our environment and a bad investment for the future. OSU has also received an
exemption for completing an environmental impact report. Furthermore, Ohio State currently
purchases some power from a wind farm in southern Ohio. There ARE alternative options.

Thank you, 
Alexa Greenbaum

Alexa Greenbaum | Fourth-Year Student
Psychology Major | Organizational Communication Minor | Women, Gender, and Sexuality
Studies Minor
Greenbaum.48 | (m) 973.803.0881
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